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August 1, 2000

Mr. William Leffler, P.E.

Department of Environmentat Protection

Twin Towers Office Buildings AUG 03 2000

2600 Blairstone Road BUREA

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400 U OF AIR REGULATION

Re: Samsula Recycling Incorporated
Application for Air Permit

Dear Mr Leffler:
Please be advised that I represent Samsula Recycling Incorporated. As I know you are aware,
my client submitted an application for an air permit (Non-titled V Source) on or about March 22, 2000.

Subsequent to their application, you requested additional information. This additional information was
provided to you per a letter to you from a Mr. James E. Colella, P.E., dated May 25, 2000.

1t appears that my client is entitled to the permit and has submitted all the necessary
information which you have requested. 1 would appreciate receiving information from you as to why
my client’s permit has not been issued. Additionally, we would like to receive from you information
concemning when our client’s permit will be issued.

As a result of the delays that my client has experienced in obtaining the permit, he is suffering
and on-going business loss and we would like to do everything possible to expedite the issuance of the
permit.

I look forward to haring from you, and remain,

Very truly yours,

[

CHRISTOPHER W. WICKERSHAM, SR.

CWW/bw

cc: Yancey McDonald
Mike Stokes




